RUNICEF

December 23, 2019

****SINGLE-PIECE

The Bascom Group

26 Corporate Park Ste 200
Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear :

Thank you for taking part in Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF, the original Kids Helping Kids® campaign!
Your gift of $2,122.24, received on Thursday, December 19, 2019, ensures that UNICEF can help
save and protect the lives of the world's most vulnerable children.

Since 1950, Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF has shown generations of American children how they can
create a better world for kids everywhere. As one of the longest-running youth initiatives in
America, this program has raised over $180 million dollars since its inception, helping UNICEF
provide children with health care, clean water, nutrition, emergency relief, education and more.
Your Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF donation can help provide:

e Vaccines, protecting nearly half of the world’s children

o Ready-to-Use Therapeutic Food (RUTF) packets to treat kids for severe acute malnutrition
» Safe water and sanitation to some of the most remote parts of the world

e ... and so much more.

We are so grateful that you, along with thousands of schools, clubs, volunteers and local
communities have joined us in putting children first. We wish you all the best and look forward to
your ongoing support. If you’re looking for other ways to support UNICEF year-round, consider
signing up for UNICEF Kid Power or UNICEF UNITE! UNICEF Kid Power features free brain
break videos that give students the power to save lives globally and give back locally! If you sign
up at unicefkidpower.org/tot2019 you'll automatically earn 50 Kid Power Coins to support local
impact. You can also join our UNICEF UNITE family to find local volunteer opportunities outside
the classroom at unicefunite.org.
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Caryl M. Stern
President & CEO

P.S. Please note that checks and money orders receive their own acknowledgements; therefore
you may receive more than one thank you letter. To print out additional certificates, visit
trickortreatforunicef.org/resources.

To comply with the IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been
provided to you, in whole or in part, in consideration for your contribution. 100% of your gift may be deducted as a
charitable contribution under Federal law and, where permitted, under state law. This letter will serve as confirmation
of your donation for income tax purposes. U.S. Fund for UNICEF d/b/a UNICEF USA.
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